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Ottawa, August 7, 1907.

nr.fray

With reference to our letter of the 17th

ultimo to Mr. Wright, M.P., regarding certain lands ap-

plied for on Lulu Island, I attach a private letter dated

the 24th of July addressed to Mr. Wright giving a descrip-

tion of the land that Mr. Barnet applies for and also a

plan showing the land.

Will you please have this matter looked

up and advise Mr. Wright at Renfrew, returning the letter

of the 24th July and plan.

Fom Lehn

Acting Deputy Supt. General

of Indian Affairs.
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